LETS FIESTA!

Warm World Teacher Appreciation Week April 8th- April 12th

We invite you to participate!

To honor and celebrate our amazing teachers and staff, we suggest at least a \$10 donation, per child, although any amount is very appreciated! We have a fun and special week planned for our teachers (more information to come) and donations help to provide daily treats, a special luncheon, and a small gift for each teacher.

For planning purposes, we would love to have donations collected by Thursday, March 14th. Cash can be dropped in our donation box in the Warm World office or send your donation via Venmo (@katiemiddleton) or Cashapp (\$katiemiddleton). Please note WW in the memo.

Thank you!!! Katie Middleton 405.831.8976

LETS FIESTA!

Warm World Teacher Appreciation Week April 8th- April 12th

We invite you to participate!

To honor and celebrate our amazing teachers and staff, we suggest at least a \$10 donation, per child, although any amount is <u>very</u> appreciated! We have a fun and special week planned for our teachers (more information to come) and donations help to provide daily treats, a special luncheon, and a small gift for each teacher.

For planning purposes, we would love to have donations collected by Thursday, March 14th. Cash can be dropped in our donation box in the Warm World office or send your donation via Venmo (@katiemiddleton) or Cashapp (\$katiemiddleton). Please note WW in the memo.

Thank you!!! Katie Middleton 405.831.8976